
  
 

CEDAR COVE NEWSLETTER 

 

On this Memorial Day weekend, let us 
remember our Military and those who have 

given their lives in service. 
Be safe and enjoy the summer ahead. 

 
SPRINGTIME REMINDERS: 
--Cove speed limit is 20 mph - Please drive 
carefully and motion to any CP traffic passing 
through to slow down! 
--Pets – Please keep dogs on a leash when not in 
own yards. And pick up after them when walking. 
Two doggie bag stations with pick-up bags are 
being installed on the beach. Please take dog 
waste filled bags home with you! 
--Beach – No glass or motorized vehicles are 
allowed on the beach. Recycling receptacles are 
being added at each end of beach. Please remove 
or deposit trash in appropriate cans and take large 
volumes of trash home from parties.  
Joel Beinbrech will be cleaning debris and washed 
up fish from the beach weekly this year. 
--Island – The Board is obtaining bids for removal 
of 2 dead cottonwood trees at Island entrance 
that are posing hazard for all.  Storage of boats & 
trailers on Island is $40, see website for forms. 
Island keys are available from Johnnie Leonhardt. 
 
DUES:  Thank you to those who have already paid 
their annual dues for 2016.  The increase to $225 
was based on budget analysis made by Treasurer 
Mike Henning on cost per residence being $227 per 
year.  For additional info or to review, contact 
Mike directly.  FYI - More than $12,000 was spent 
on recently completed concrete repairs. 
Financial reports will also be distributed at the 
Annual Meeting in August. 

 

 

   CEDAR COVE BOARD - 

   President – Johnnie Leonhardt   419-602-0327 

   Vice-President – Dave Foster   419-625-5111 

   Secretary – Erline Trsek     419-502-7503 

   Treasurer – Mike Henning   419-609-9845 

   Lou Schultz   614-560-0231 

   Randy Stineman   216-538-8877 

  *John Melching  419-627-9736 

    (* John is filling term vacated by Peter Grant) 

 
New email: cedarcoveassociation@gmail.com 
Cove Website: www.cedarpointcove.com 
 
Board minutes are not posted on the Cove website 
but are available from Erline upon request. 
NOTE: Terms will end for two board members 
(Leonhardt & Henning) in 2018.  
 
COMMITTEE FORMATIONS:  The Board is forming 
committees to get more residents input and 
involved.  Please contact Board liaison noted if you 
are interested in participating. 
Beach/Lou Schultz; Dockage-Marina/Randy 
Stineman; Finance/Erline Trsek & Mike Henning; 
Island/John Melching & Dave Foster; Legal/Johnnie 
Leonhardt; Newsletter/Erline Trsek; Streets/Dave 
Foster; Social/Johnnie Leonhardt 
 
LEGAL – The Board is working with Kaman & 
Cusimano LLC to bring our documents and bylaws 
up to date. The Board will be sending out balloting 
documents by end of summer. Two Board members 
attended a recent seminar on “Amending Governing 
Documents” by K&C 
   

 

 Spring 2016 

 

 

 

Welcome New Neighbors: 
Kevin & Jennifer Traxler - 120 Bayshore 

Katie Kennedy & Doug White – 130 Bayshore 

Thomas & Natalie Felter – 142 Sunset 

William & Lisa Dallas - 1613 Willow 

In Remembrance: 

   George Mylander – 155 Sunset 

   William (Bill) Waldock – 171 Sunset 
 

http://www.cedarpointcove.com/

